
 

February 9, 2017 

 

The Ely City Council met in special session on 02/09/17 in Council Chambers.  Officials 

present were Council Members Teri Billick, Kay Hale, Elizabeth Rohner and Judy Wery.  

Absent: Stephanie Mehmen.  Mayor Eldy Miller called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm.  

          City Administrator Hoy reviewed a preliminary budget including all funds for the city of 

Ely.  A few changes including getting a firm handle on workers compensation insurance and 

correcting the police budget to reflect 108 per month will be made.  Once these changes have 

been made, council will determine whether it is necessary to collect an employee benefits levy.  

Council will do a final review of the budget at the Monday, February 13, regular city council 

meeting. 

     Council member Hale moved, second by Rohner, to adjourn the meeting at 7:42 PM.  Ayes: 

4. 

 

 

Eldrew Miller, Mayor    Denise L. Hoy, Clerk/Administrator 


